
Bureau of Detectives – Area North 
     

Business Alert 

 
COMMERCIAL BURGLARIES 

25th District  
16th District 

 
About the Crime: 
This alert gives notice to businesses in the 16th and 25th District of a pattern of 
burglaries being committed.  The offenders make a forced entry into one business, 
then break the wall of an adjoining business then enter that business to take 
property. 
 
 
 
Incident times and locations: 

• 1800 block of N. Harlem (3 businesses), on 23 May 2015, 3:00 – 3:30 a.m.  

• 4300 block of N. Milwaukee (2 businesses), on 26 Jun 2015, 4:50 a.m. 

• 4300 block of N. Milwaukee (2 businesses), on 02 July 2015, 2:05 a.m. 
 

What you can do:  
• Be aware of this crime and alert other businesses in the area.  
• Be aware of areas that have had such incidents in the past.  
• Employees should call 911 to report any suspicious person(s) that resemble the 

depicted offender or any person(s) who appear to be casing the business.  
• Business owners should ensure that their business equipped with a working video 

surveillance system and burglar alarm.  
.  
 

 
If you have any information Contact the Bureau of Detectives – Area North 

(312) 744-8263 
 

HY271641, HY271687, HY271689, HY316284, HY324207 
 Reference: P15-N-171 
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